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First name: Ryan

Last name: Cook

Organization: Summit County Weed Control

Title: Weed Control Manager

Comments: I believe adding this many parking spaces to the Miner's Creek Trailhead is a mistake.  This

residential area already sees an abundance of traffic and it is already somewhat dangerous for vehicles to share

the bike path with pedestrians, bikers, strollers etc.  I predict adding this many parking spots will also lead to

overnight parking, abandoned vehicles and possibly even squatters camping in their vehicles for an extended

period of time.  


